Dear Dunn:

I am sending you herewith a copy of my letter of November 30th to Judge Moore, which I think you may find particularly interesting, as we seem to have a little more light on what has recently happened over here, and what I say in this letter may fit in with what you will get from other sources.

We are having our first snow of the year this morning, and are in the midst of the Regent's visit, which, I believe, is without real political significance. I am also sending you herewith some clippings from the London TIMES that may be of interest.

Cordially yours,

The Honorable
James Clement Dunn,
Department of State,
Washington, D. C.